
 

 
 
 
 

Reading at St Bernard’s 

 

19th September 

 

 

Extreme Reading Challenge 

Books don’t need electricity! We can read them anywhere and everywhere! 

We are inviting you ALL (including parents!) to take the St Bernard’s Extreme Reading Challenge.  

Think about different, exciting, fun and ​SAFE places you can enjoy a book. Children – tell your                 

parent/carer your idea and ask them if they could take a photograph of you reading your book in                  

your ‘extreme’ place. You can either print it out and bring it into school or email the photo to                   

ereid@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk​. There will be a 1st, 2nd and 3rd prize, each receiving a voucher              

to spend at our book fair in November.  

Closing date for entries is Friday 11th November.  

  

 

Reading Army 

Calling all mums, dads, aunties, uncles, grandmas and grandads. We are looking for volunteers to               

come into school and listen to children read. Whatever time you may have to give, we would love                  

your support in growing our passion for reading here at St Bernard’s. If you are interested in                 

helping please fill out the Reading Army volunteer form at the office and let us know which day of                   

the week and what time you would be able to come into school. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Miss Reid 

Assistant Head 
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